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MINUTES 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

CITY COUNCIL STUDY SESSION MEETING 

CITY HALL – COMMUNITY ROOM 

JUNE 12, 2017 

 

The Study Session meeting of the Farmington Hills City Council was called to order by Mayor Massey at 

6:00pm. 

 

Council Members Present: Bridges, Bruce, Knol, Lerner, Massey, Rich and Steckloff 

 

Council Members Absent: None 

 

Others Present: City Manager Boyer, City Clerk Smith, Assistant City Manager Mekjian, 

and City Attorney Joppich  

 

TRAINING VIDEO SIMULATOR (MILO) DEMONSTRATION AT THE POLICE 

DEPARTMENT 

Police Chief Nebus explained that City Council authorized the purchase of the training video simulator 

last year using forfeiture funds.  He mentioned that the communities of Farmington and Franklin wish to 

share in the use of the simulator and will reimburse the city a portion of the cost, which will be put back 

into the forfeiture fund.   

 

City Council and staff went over to the Police Department to view and test the training simulator.  Officer 

Lauria demonstrated how the simulator worked and how it assisted officers with training in various 

scenarios that they could encounter in real life. 

 

Police Chief Nebus thanked City Council for allowing the Police Department to purchase the simulator.  

He believes it will be very beneficial to the Officers and Departments. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:   
The study session meeting adjourned at 7:20pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 


